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Minutes
Cemetery Trustees
March 31, 2015
Attendees

Keith Thompson, Gale Taylor, Brian Rater, Tad Putney, and Jerry Farwell.

Minutes
Gail moved, seconded by Brian, to approve the minutes of the December 1, 2014

meeting. Approved 3-0.

Election of Secretary
Keith nominated Brian to serve as Secretary, seconded by Gale. Approved 3-0.

Election of Chair
Brian nominated Keith as Chair, seconded by Gale. Approved 3-0.

Documentation

There was discussion about what information the town clerk should have regarding the
cemeteries. It was agreed that the information should not be limited to who is buried in
the cemeteries, but also who owns what plot. It was agreed that the town clerk should
also be copied on all future purchases.

Tour Cemeteries
Given the presence of snow, the tour of the Pine Grove Cemetery was delayed until May

27",

Code of Ethics
Brian moved, seconded by Gale, to adopt the Code of Ethics. Approved 3-0.

Next Meetings
The next regular meetings were scheduled for June 9%, September 8, and December 8™,

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney.

M B Tl

Keitl{ "thz)mpson Brian Rater Gale Taylor




